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The Embassy of Pakistan present their compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of China and have the
honour to state that one Mr. Syed Abdullah, a Pakistan national residing at Sha-che in
Sinkiang has approached this Embassy for assistance in the disposal of his movable
and immovable property to enable him finance his journey to Pakistan. He has also
some dues outstanding with certain persons which he is finding difficult to recover.

2. The Embassy would be grateful if facilities could be according to Mr. Syed Abdullah
in the matter of sale of his property consisting of 30 mous of land as also recovery of
dues.

The Embassy of Pakistan avail themselves of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs of the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of
China the assurances of their highest consideration.


